
Date: 1/02/2017 

RE- Paddle Steamer Curlip and GLCBC Fund Raising Trivia Night 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

The Board of Management of Paddle Steamer Curlip Inc and the committee of the Gippsland 
Lakes Classic Boat Club, both not for profit East Gippsland based community associations, 
are co ordinating a Trivia Night to raise funds for the refurbishment and rebuilding of Paddle 
Steamer Curlip that will return to service after extensive repairs at her new home ports of 
Paynesville and Bairnsdale on the Gippsland Lakes. 

The Trivia Night will be held at the Gippsland Lakes Yacht Club on 1st April 2017.  

Members of our joint committees will be approaching local businesses and individuals for 
support in the form of donated goods or services for raffles, auctions and prizes on this major 
fund raising event. 

You are most welcome to attend on the night, why not arrange a table for 8 0r 10 or just come 
along and join in. Tickets are $10.00 per attendee. 

Any help you can provide will be greatly appreciated. 

Regards 

Gary Plumley                                                           Peter Medling 

                                 

Chairman                                                                 Vice Chairman 
P.S.Curlip Inc.                                                         P.S.Curlip Inc. 
email p.s.curlip@gmail.com  
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